Planning Committee Business during the Covid 19 crisis

January 2021 Outcome

1. Consultations on planning applications

There was only one planning application out for consultation when the January Business Sheet was issued, namely 29 Green Slade Crescent. Two responses were received both supporting the application.

It was agreed that the Parish Council support the application.

There have been three applications subsequently sent out for circulation: Unit 3, 149 Golden Cross Lane (deadline for comments 3rd February); 8 Cottage Drive and Chadsgrove School, Meadow Road(deadline for both 10th February). The outcome of these consultations will be reported next month.

2. To consider the publication of an advice note on commenting on planning applications

It was noted that this had now been placed on the Parish Council website.

3. Review of Planning Log

It was noted that there was no decision on Log 771 as at 14th January 2021.

Jim Quinn

Assistant Parish Clerk, Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council

28/1/21